
 
 

Ray C. Skeel, 1963 
1885-1969 

Ray	was	a	powerboat	man.	A	retired	resident	of	Hope	Ranch,	he	was	willing	and	able	to	give	his	talents	to	the	service	of	the	
club.	Formerly	a	mechanical	engineer,	Ray	was	also	an	efficient	administrator.	He	prepared	the	legal	description	of	the	present	
Yacht	Club	property	when	the	Yacht	Club	was	pursuing	the	building	of	its	new	clubhouse	during	the	1960s.	It	was	
considerable	work	and	a	significant	contribution	to	the	Yacht	Club	in	making	the	present	clubhouse	possible.	 


